
31 July, 2025 

 

KUMANOGOH Atsushi 

President 

The University of Osaka 

 

To all applicants for tuition fee exemption  
for the First Semester (April-September), 2025-2026 Academic Year 

 

The screening results for tuition fee exemption for the first semester in the 2025-2026 

academic year have been confirmed as described in Appendix 1~2 and are as outlined below. 

Of students enrolling in or before the 2020-2021 academic year, for those who are applying 

for tuition fee exemption of the New Higher Education Support Program as well as the 

exemption program at the university, please confirm the notification of screening results of 

the New Higher Education Support Program on KOAN bulletin board as well. Of both results, 

more supportive result will be the final result for tuition fee exemption of the 1st semester. 

 
 

 Payment by automated direct 

debit 

Payment using a teller at a financial 

institution with a payment request 

form 

Total Exemption 
  

Half Exemption 

Notice Regarding Tuition Fee 

Payment will be mailed to you 

from the university. Please have 

half of the designated amount in 

your bank account by Tuesday 

26 August, 2025. 

The specified payment request 

form will be mailed to you from the 

university. Please pay half of the 

tuition fee using the form by 

Tuesday 26 August, 2025. 

Not approved 

Notice Regarding Tuition Fee 

Payment will be mailed to you 

from the university. Please have 

the designated amount in your 

bank account by Tuesday 26 

August, 2025. 

The specified payment request 

form will be mailed to you from the 

university. Please pay the tuition 

fee using the form by Tuesday 26 

August, 2025. 



* Applicants who were not approved for tuition fee exemption will not be notified. 

* If you complete your course at the end of September, the payment deadline may be 

designated otherwise by your school/faculty or graduate school. 

* For those who are applying for tuition fee exemption of the New Higher Education Support 

Program as well as the exemption program at the university, we will send you the payment 

request or notice regarding tuition fee payment which mentions the payment amount based 

on the final result. 



31 July, 2025 

 

KUMANOGOH Atsushi 

President 

The University of Osaka 

 

To all applicants for tuition fee deferment 
for the First Semester (April-September), 2025-2026 Academic Year 

 

 

The screening results for tuition fee deferment for the first semester in the 2025-2026 

academic year have been confirmed as described in Appendix 3 and are as outlined below. 

* Applicants who were not approved for tuition fee deferment will not be notified. 

* If you complete your course at the end of September, the payment deadline may be 

designated otherwise by your school/faculty or graduate school. 

 Payment by automated direct 

debit 

Payment using a teller at a 

financial institution with a 

payment request form 

Approved for 

deferment: 

Notice Regarding Tuition Fee 

Payment will be mailed to you 

from the university. Please 

have the designated amount in 

your bank account by Friday 26 

September, 2025. 

The specified payment request 

form will be mailed to you from 

the university. Please pay the 

tuition fee using the form by 

Friday 26 September, 2025. 

Not approved for 

deferment: 

Notice Regarding Tuition Fee 

Payment will be mailed to you 

from the university. Please 

have the designated amount in 

your bank account by Tuesday 

26 August, 2025. 

The specified payment request 

form will be mailed to you from 

the university. Please pay the 

tuition fee using the form by 

Tuesday 26 August, 2025. 



31 July, 2025 

 

KUMANOGOH Atsushi 

President 

The University of Osaka 

 

To all applicants for tuition fee payment by installments 
for the First Semester (April-September), 2025-2026 Academic Year 

 

 

The screening results for tuition fee payment by installments for the first semester in the 

2025-2026 academic year have been confirmed as described in Appendix 4 and are as 

outlined below. 

* Applicants who were not approved for tuition fee payment by installments will not be notified. 

* If you complete your course at the end of September, the payment deadline may be 

designated otherwise by your school/faculty or graduate school. 

 Payment by automated direct 

debit 

Payment using a teller at a financial 

institution with a payment request 

form 

Approved for installment 

payment 

Notice Regarding Tuition Fee 

Payment will be mailed to you 

from the university. Please have 

half of the designated amount in 

your bank account by Tuesday 26 

August, 2025, and the rest of the 

tuition fee by Friday 26 

September, 2025. 

The specified payment request form 

will be mailed to you from the 

university. Please pay half of the 

tuition fee using the form by Tuesday 

26 August, 2025, and the rest of the 

tuition fee using the form by Friday 

26 September, 2025. 

Not approved for  

installment payment 

Notice Regarding Tuition Fee 

Payment will be mailed to you 

from the university. Please have 

the designated amount in your 

bank account by Tuesday 26 

August, 2025.  

The specified payment request form 

will be mailed to you from the 

university. Please pay the tuition fee 

using the form by Tuesday 26 

August, 2025. 


